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Ratepayers were invited to submit 

a ballot for a chance to win their 

2022 Water and Sewer Bill up to 

$1,000. TransAqua had the ballot 

box at numerous public events and 

many ballots were submitted online 

at www.transaqua.ca. TransAqua 

drew 2 ballots in 2022 for the lucky 

winners! 

Congratulations to Sue Arsenault 

from the Town of Riverview  

 

and Jennifer Basque from the City 

of Moncton whose ballots were 

drawn and contained the correct 

answers. 

 

 Good luck to all contestants for the 

2023 contest. 
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The WWTF Upgrade and Modernization Project is complete! The UV system will be 

commissioned and hydroseeding on site will happen in spring 2023. The Project was 

delivered on time to meet the federal effluent regulations for Total Suspended Solids 

and Carbonaceous Biochemical Oxygen Demand and came under the $90.4 million 

budget. This is a great accomplishment by the Commission that serves its ratepayers. 

 

 TransAqua’s new Class 4 WWT Operator! 

Peter Brown, CET achieved his Class 4 Wastewater Treatment Operator 
certification, the highest in Canada! Peter has been with the Commission since 
1993. Peter is the Operations Manager responsible for ensuring the effective and 
efficient management of the wastewater collection, conveyance and treatment and 
the composting processes. 
 

 
 


